
From: Lilian Zhou [mailto:Lilian.Zhou@ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 23 April 2018 4:29 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: Louise Hogg 
Subject: AM2018/3: Application by Traffic Management Association Australia [ABLAW-

ImanageDocs.FID135835] 

 
Dear Associate,  

 

We act on behalf of Australian Business Industrial (ABI) and the New South Wales 

Business Chamber Ltd (NSWBC).  

 

We refer to the application filed by the Traffic Management Association Australia which 

has been allocated matter number AM2018/3 (Application). We advise that ABI and 

NSWBC intend to participate in the Conference for this Application, as an interested 

party, on Wednesday, 9 May 2018 at 10am. 

 

Accordingly, we respectfully request that the Commission provide a videolink to Brisbane 

for the Conference.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Lilian Zhou 
Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
Level 2, 10 Felix Street Brisbane QLD 4000 
Dir: 07 3218 0901 | Fax: +617 3832 1058 | Mob: 0428 649 680 

Tel: 1300 565 846 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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